
A day and boarding school for girls and boys aged 11-19

CO-EDUCATION AT 
COBHAM HALL



WELCOME 
TO COBHAM HALL 
PROVIDING AN EXCELLENT EDUCATION 
SINCE 1962. 

Following the successful integration of boys into our 
Sixth Form in 2022, we are excited to announce our 
transition to become fully co-educational by 
September 2025, opening new opportunities for all 
students to learn, grow, and thrive together. 

Here’s an overview of what you can expect as we embrace 
this exciting chapter.





Frequently 
Asked Questions.
How will you handle the social integration of boys and girls? 
Through structured activities, supportive pastoral care, and thoughtful curriculum adjustments, there will 
be positive social interaction and mutual respect among all students. Social integration will be supported 
at each stage.

What support will be available for students?
Our dedicated pastoral team, including form tutors and Heads of Year, provide support and guidance to 
ensure every student feels secure and supported.

What uniform will the boys wear? 
Uniform is obtained through our supplier. 
You can find all Cobham Hall uniform here: https://www.perryuniform.co.uk/
 
How many boys will there be in September 2025? 
We are actively recruiting for boys across all year groups. In the first few years of co-education, it is likely 
that there will be more girls than boys.

Are the facilities suitable for the addition of boys? 
All facilities cater as well for boys as they do for girls. 

 How will co-education affect boarding arrangements?  
Our boarding staff ensure a safe, comfortable environment for all boarders. There are separate boarding 
facilities for boys and girls with appropriate shared spaces.

 

 

“Cobham Hall has made a comfortable 
environment for me, and as a minority by being 

a boy, Cobham has been inclusive.” -
Basit, Year 13

“From the first day onwards, I knew this school was 
going to be my forever second home.” - Lola, Year 8

“Here you’ll find a supportive community that feels like family. It will encourage you to dream big, work 
hard, and teaches you that there’s always more in you than you think. ” - Nattakarn (Ruk), Year 13, 

Guardian 2024-2025

We believe that this step will strengthen Cobham Hall’s legacy as a 
foward-thinking, inclusive school where every child is encouraged to thrive. I 

invite you to visit us and experience the warmth, community spirit, and dedication 
that have always defined Cobham Hall.

For more information contact admissions@cobhamhall.com
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Follow us @cobhamhall

Education for life.

NOW  
WELCOMING  

APPLICATIONS 
FROM GIRLS 
AND BOYS IN 

ALL YEARS 


